Athletic Program Discontinued at Saint Paul's College.

At its recent Spring Meeting, The Saint Paul's College Board of Trustees took a step towards restoring financial stability to the Episcopal College. The Board resolved to discontinue the entire Athletic Program at the College.

May 9, 2011 - <u>PRLog</u> -- At its recent Spring Meeting, The Saint Paul's College Board of Trustees took a bold step towards restoring financial stability to the 123 year old historical Episcopal College. The Board resolved to discontinue the entire Athletic Program at the College, effective July 1, 2011. The Administration is establishing a time schedule for implementation of the resolution with regard to its effect on the student body and their moral responsibility to the Athletic Staff. There was no doubt that once the College becomes financially stable again, consideration would be given to reinstating the Athletic Program.

While the Board of Trustees acknowledged that some notable progress has been made in the financial affairs under the current administration, in that the College has achieved a balanced budget twice in the last three years; however, the longstanding financial problems have yet to be remedied. Also, the U. S. Department of Education and the accrediting agency, SACSCOC have acknowledged some improvement in the financial affairs of the College.

Meanwhile, Dr. Robert L. Satcher, Sr., President and his Executive Cabinet have begun establishing a time schedule for the College to implement a full-scale Intramural Program for its students.

--- End ---

Source Germeka Akrie
City/Town Lawrenceville
State/Province Virginia
Zip 23868
Country United States
Industry Sports, Education

Link https://prlog.org/11480996



Scan this QR Code with your SmartPhone to-

- * Read this news online
- * Contact author
- * Bookmark or share online